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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
           EYTHORNE ELVINGTON CP SCHOOL 

6th September  

 

 
Attendance Weekly Winner 

 

 
Attendance: Morpurgo Class : 98% 

 

 
 

Stars of the week 
 

Donaldson 
Whole class – for having a superb first week at 
Eythorne Elvington. 
 

Duffy 
Ronnie – for an outstanding start to life in Duffy 
class, trying his best in class and making all the right 
choices. 
 

Rosen 
Athena – for settling really well into a new school. 
Daisy-Blu – for showing the school values of 
perseverance and ambition in all her work. 
 

Morpurgo 

Daniel – for an incredible start to Y5.  You have 
had an amazing level of focus in all lessons this 
week.  Well done. 
Hugo – for amazing presentation and taking 
care in all of his work this week.  Amazing! 
 

Blyton 
Asia – for amazing maths work this week looking at 
place value. 
Brianna – for excellent presentation across all of her 
work this week.  Well done! 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
Meet the teacher – 12th September 
Year 6 Kent Test – 12th September 
Harvest Festival – 4th October 
School Photographer – 15th October 
End of Term 1 – 18th October 
Staff Development Days – 21st to 25th October 
Half Term – 28th October to 1st November 
Term 2 start – 4th November 
 
 
 

 

It has been lovely to see all the children slip back into 

their learning after a long summer break.  They have 

fitted straight back into school life showing excellent 

learning attitudes.  We would like to welcome any 

new families who have joined us, both in Donaldson 

and other classes, and we look forward to working 

with you over the coming years.  This weekly 

newsletter will remain as the main avenue of 

communication with parents so we ask you to please 

find some time at some point at the end of each week 

to check your emails and read through this to ensure 

you are not missing out on any key information. 

Kent Test 

A number of our Year 6 children have registered to 

take part in the Kent Test on Thursday 12th 

September.  This will take place in school through 

most of the day and we will make it as enjoyable as 

possible for the children.  A reminder to parents that 

the Dover Boys/Girls Grammar Schools have their 

independent tests which take place on the Saturday 

after (14th September). 

 

Meet the teacher 

We are inviting any parents that would like to 

introduce themselves to their child’s class teacher for 

this year to drop in on 12th September after school. 

Extra-Curricular clubs 

Details of extra-curricular clubs will be made available 

over the coming weeks. 

Pantomime – Beauty and the Beast 

For any children who are registered to go to the 

Marlowe Theatre to see Beauty and the Beast in 

December, organised by the PTA, please could parents 

ensure that the £20 is paid no later than 18th October.  

If you have not registered your child and would like to, 

please discuss this with Ms Silverton.  


